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Comments: Hello, I would like to say that I fully support any and all investment to the Sandia Peak Ski area to

make it a more financially viable business. It is an incredible resource for Albuquerque and is currently under

used and at risk of closing. Albuquerque in general has incredible potential as a city to draw people from around

the US because of its size and proximity to outdoor recreation. But it needs to capitalize on this and this mountain

coaster project is a great example of investment that would allow more people to engage with the outdoors who

may not typically go to that side of the mountain. It also opens up opportunity for more ridership on the tramway.

Sandia Peak needs to survive, there is plenty of untouched forest around Albuquerque for wilderness lovers to

enjoy. More development focused on the existing ski resort is an idea I fully support.

 

-Jeff 


